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| wish to object to the proposed felling of this tree , which is subject to a tree protection order.

The trees on the street of South Hampstead are an enormously valuable asset to the area. They enhance the
streets visually, and equally importantly they reduce the noise and pollution impact from the heavy traffic on
Finchley road.

In recent years, consent has been given to fell many mature street front trees.

A variety of nebulous reasons is given in support of the various applications, and the reasons are never
contested by Camden Council.

There is almost always an undertaking to plant a replacement. This undertaking is rarely , if ever , met. The
council, as far as we can see, does nothing to enforce these replanting promises.

South Hampstead's garden streets are highly valued as a unique residential zone within close proximity to
central Londen.

Much of their value is derived from the mature treelife enhancing them

| sincerely hope that the council can reject this and further applications to remove healthy and vauluable trees.
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